
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:   Gold Coast Health Plan Primary Care Providers  
 
From:    Kim Timmerman, MHA, CPHQ, Executive Director of Quality Improvement 
   
Re:  HPV Vaccine Learning Community offered through American Cancer Society 
 
Date:      April 21, 2024 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) would like to share the following resource available to providers:  
 
The American Cancer Society (ACS) is hosting a 2025 HPV Vaccination Health System Learning 
Community, which is a dynamic initiative aimed at increasing HPV vaccination rates among 
adolescents 9 to 13 years of age in select states with the largest adolescent populations. Members 
of this cohort will dive into evidence-based interventions, unlock data-driven strategies, explore 
cutting-edge quality improvement (QI) practices, and engage in meaningful discussions with peers 
to make a real impact.  
 
An informational session will be held on Thursday, April 24, 2025, with sessions beginning in May. 
The learning community is free, and five sessions will be held virtually via Zoom, with the last 
session taking place in December.  
 
Health systems will have the opportunity to:  
 

• Implement QI tools & evidence-based interventions 

• Learn about the latest scientific evidence 

• Network with peer organizations 

• Engage in a culture of continuous QI 

• Explore ACS and ACS National HPV Roundtable resources and materials 

• Receive up to 1.0 CME/CNE educational credit foreach session (not including the 

informational session) 

• Earn an ACS Certificate of Completion 

To view more information or to register, click here. 

https://res.cloudinary.com/dpmykpsih/raw/upload/gold-coast-site-258/media/r/c93388ab39ad4380a88f84b11bcc19bb/2025-hpv-health-system-lc-program-overview.pdf

